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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill will have no expenditure impact as it is within the normal course of business for the 
Workers’ Compensation Commission to judge whether an extension of employer coverage of 
medical expenses is required.    

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on  January 12, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill modifies the evidentiary requirements for the Workers’ Compensation Commission 
(WCC) to judge whether an extension of employer covered medical treatment beyond ten weeks.  
WCC judges whether extended coverage is required in the normal course of business.  Therefore, 
this bill will have no expenditure impact for WCC.   
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A  
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